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Achieving Excellence 
 

 
Headteacher Mr R Warburton BA (Hons), PGCE 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Pupil Premium is available for Schools and Academies to provide additional support for students 
who have received free school meals at any point in the last six years, looked-after children, children 
adopted from care and children of service personnel.  
 
Your child has been identified as a Pupil Premium student, for one of the reasons outlined above. The 
school has a number of different initiatives in place to further support your child’s learning. 
 
One initiative open to all Pupil Premium students is a free breakfast. The school provides a popular 
breakfast service for all students, from 8am to 8:45. If your child would like a free breakfast, they 
simply need to use the Cashless Catering system in the canteen. £1 of credit will automatically be 
added to their account to be used in the morning. 
 
Students whose progress demonstrates a need for additional support will be invited to follow one of 
our intervention programmes. These intervention programmes may take place during school hours or 
after school. The after- school sessions provide specialist support for invited students, on selected, 
pre-arranged days. Individual Subject Leaders will also track the progress of all students and 
implement appropriate intervention strategies. 
 
Our educational visits and enrichment activities offer a wide range of opportunities and add to the 
learning students receive inside the classroom. If you feel that finance is preventing your child from 
attending an educational visit or an enrichment activity, please contact me. I can assure you your 
enquiry will be treated with absolute confidentiality and sensitivity.   
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Mrs M Yates, Assistant Headteacher 
Pupil Premium Lead   
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